
 

 

 

   

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Chip Chesley, General Services Director  

DATE: July 31, 2015 

SUBJECT: Critical Infrastructure Grant 2016 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report and authorize the City Manager to apply for and accept grant funds available 

from the New Hampshire Department of Safety relative to the Critical Infrastructure Protection 

grant funds via the Homeland Security Grant Program. 

  

Background 

 

The General Services Department requests City Council approval to authorize the City Manager 

to apply for and accept grant funds up to the amount of $42,500 for the Hutchins Street Water 

Treatment Facility.  The funds, from the NH Department of Safety Critical Infrastructure 

Protection Program, will be used to purchase video surveillance equipment for the facility to 

enhance these critical assets and minimize the potential for intrusions and threats. 

 

Discussion 
 

Upon City Council’s approval of the consent resolution, the City will execute the grant 

application and accept receipt of grant funds to purchase the video equipment. 
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